
Charity Commission disqualifies former
trustees of genealogy charity and
recovers £113,000

The Charity Commission has disqualified two former trustees of Burke’s
Peerage Foundation as part of its statutory inquiry into the charity, which
has today concluded with the publication of an official report.
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